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Ordinance No. 250637, Public Testimony

From Sarah Sommerkamp <sarah@wearemarlborough.org>
Date Tue 8/5/2025 12:43 PM
To Public Testimony <Public.Testimony@kcmo.org>

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside the kcmo.org organization. Use caution and examine the sender
address before replying or clicking links.

Dear Council and Decisionmakers,

I am writing to give my full support to Ordinance No. 250637 for native plant landscaping and yard (turf
grass) conversion to native plants to no longer be counted as rank weeds or a violation. I believe that the
more micro-gardens that promote biodiversity, the more native shade trees and the more unique
permeable surfaces that we can produce in the built environment will aid us significantly in mitigating
the effects of Climate Change. Climate change is here and we should be ready to find ways to cool our
city.

Best,

Sarah Sommerkamp (she/her/hers)
Project Manager

1809 E 80th St.
Kansas City, MO 64132
www.wearemarlborough.org
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